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NIRF has announced India Rankings 2017, the second edition of 

this annual exercise and we have received an overwhelming 

response.  

 

As part of the ranking exercise it is important to solicit an 

understanding of the public perception of various institutions. All 

interested stakeholders are invited to provide their perception from 

1st February to 15th February 2017 by 5.00 PM on 

www.nirfindia.org and clicking on the “Perception” tab. 

 

The input provided by the stakeholders would be very valuable. All 

personal information will be treated as confidential, and responses 

will be published only in aggregated form. The data will also be 

used for further research related to NIRF. 
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